
While it is possible that some providers offer services on a sliding fee scale or have
local funding that is available, most people pay for the services that they need
through the Developmental Disabilities (DD) Waivers. The Department of Behavioral
Health and Developmental Services (DBHDS) has created "In One Page" for you to
learn more about the DD Waivers.
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/18vaw85KRlRmcqGnKmG--u6sz6Sp1Z_jr/view?usp=sharing
https://mylifemycommunityvirginia.org/print/pdf/node/91205

